BEFORE THE I0WA PLUMBING AND MECHANICAL SYSTEMS BOARD

In the Matter of
Joseph L. Burch, NOTICE OF HEARING

Applicant

R N A S S T

On September 25, 2013, the Jowa Plumbing and Mechanical Systems Board (Board)
issued a Notice to Deny Applicant’s application for licensure.

On October 16, 2013, the Board timely received Respondent’s written request for hearing
in this matter.

ORDER

IT IS THEREFORE ORDERED that this matter shall be set for Hearing on November
20, 2013, at 11:00 a.m. State Hygienic Lab, 2220 S. Ankeny Blvd., Ankeny, lowa, Iowa Lab

Facility rooms 207 and 208.

Cyntﬁia Houlson, Board Executive,
Jowa Pluming and Mechanical Systems Board

Copy to:
Joseph Burch

September Lau
Assistant Attorney General



